DATE: January 8, 2009
TO: The News Herald

FROM: Bob Knakal, 518-756-6997

RE: News Ad For R-C Sportsman’s Club

If you missed the last meeting, you also missed Santa who brought pizza and wings. The wings were
cooked in our new deep fryer by John Brown. The next monthly meeting will be on J anuary 21, 2009.
Attend the meeting and find out what is happening in your club. , ‘

Indoor archery leagues have started at the club and there is a very good turnout on Thursday evenings
and Sundays for the adults. There is still some room for kids on Saturday. To sign up for the kid’s
league call Greg Cooke at 622-0748 or Dennis Gleason at 966-8651.

For information about the winter trap for registered ATA birds call Pinky Juliano at 634-7782 or stop at
the club on Saturday morning starting at 10:00 A.M. Everyone is welcome on Saturdays and Sundays,

weather permitting,

The dart league is in full swing with a full house. A great time is had by all. This year we have a
gourmet chef for the evening, Jim F. who does an excellent job. I don’t shoot darts but I usually stop by
to check out the excellent menu.

February will be here before you know it and any children ages 12 through 17 are eligible to attend a
DEC camp this summer. Contact Bob at 756-6997 for more information. Names need to be in by

February.
The next regular monthly meeting is on January 21 starting at 7:00 P.M.

For more information about club events call 756-2048 or 756-6997.



